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Coleshill C of E Primary School 
Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy 'Life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 

Welcome Back  
We are all delighted that the waiting is over and we are 
now back in school. It has been wonderful to see so 
many smiling faces as some friends see each other for 
the first time in nearly six months! 
We are trying to keep the school experience as normal 
as possible for all our pupils, however there are lots of 
things that we have altered or have been affected due to 
the ongoing Coronavirus situation.  
For our full Risk Assessment and a comprehensive over-
view of our practice, visit the website and click on the COVID-19 tab.  
This letter contains some specific information that is important for you to know and act on now.  
 

School Timings 
Thank you to all pupils and parents who have been so patient as we have begun testing our staggered 
start/finish system. Please remember social distancing when queuing to help keep ourselves and others 
safe. We will be adjusting and tightening up times as we get more efficient. Next week’s timings; 
Nursery/Reception—as arranged during 1:1 consultations 
KS1—drop-off 8:45-8:50am    collection 3:10-3:20 
KS2—drop-off 9:00-9:05am    collection 3:25-3:30  
 

**IMPORTANT** PE Kits 
Following the lead of the secondary school, we are asking pupils to attend school in their PE kits on the 
days that they have PE. Please dress your children in school PE kit and their green school jumper on these 
days.  
All PE will be outdoors and playground based until further notice.  
PE Kits are: Plain white T-shirt; Plain Black shorts and trainers. As the Autumn term gets cooler the school 
PE kit also includes plain black jogging bottoms and plain black tracksuit top. 
PE DAYS 
Year 1—WEDNESDAY 
Year 2—THURSDAY  
Year 3—FRIDAY 
Year 4—FRIDAY 
Year 5—THURSDAY 
Year 6—WEDNESDAY 
 

Breaktime snacks 
KS1 fruit snacks have been ordered for next week although an exact start date has not yet been con-
firmed for us.  
In case it does not come on Monday, please put an extra piece of fruit in your child’s lunchbox for them to 
access at break for a snack. 
Water bottles are allowed and should be brought into school from home for hydration during the day.  

Crossing Patrol 
Warwickshire County Council is currently risk assessing each member of their road crossing patrol team. 
Until further notice, George will not be able to support us crossing the road so please take extra care.  


